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Dufferin OPP searching for suspect in theft of crossbows

	

Members from the Dufferin Detachment of the Ontario Provincial Police (OPP) are currently investigating a break and enter to an

address on the 19th Line in East Garafraxa Township. 

On Oct. 8 at approximately 11:45 a.m., Dufferin OPP responded to the report of a break and enter at a rural address inEast

Garafraxa. 

The break and enter occurred sometime between October 4, and October 8, 2022.  The complainant advised officers that an

unknown suspect cut the! lock to the front gate of the property and broke into a large outbuilding. The suspect stole two crossbows

valued at $400.

Anyone with information regarding this break and enter is asked to contact Dufferin OPP at 1-888-310-1122 or Crime Stoppers to

remain anonymous at 1-800-222-TIPS (8477). You can also submit your information online at ontariocrimestoppers.ca/. 
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